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Dunne, Gavin, Apfel, Neuer, Bardsley, MacKenzie and McHale
of CBRE broker $38 million dev. site sale

September 07, 2021 - Front Section

White Plains, NY CBRE facilitated the sale of 77 W Post Rd., a 4.22-acre development site to White
Plains Hospital, a member of the Montefiore Health System, for a total consideration of $38 million.
The CBRE team of Jeffrey Dunne, David Gavin, Eric Apfel, Jeremy Neuer, Steve Bardsley, Stuart
MacKenzie and Zach McHale represented the seller, The Gotham Organization and Grid Properties.

The site is located between the northern edge of Scarsdale and White Plains Hospital.

Dunne said, “The offering represented a highly unique opportunity to buy a 4+ acre site,
representing nearly an entire city block in the heart of Downtown White Plains with exceptional
proximity to Scarsdale.”
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